
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

The 2nd National Symposium on English          
Language Assessment: Assessment for Learning 

20-21 March 2019  
 

The National Symposium on English Language Assessment is a 
language assessment initiative presented by the British Council 

Indonesia Foundation in collaboration with TEFLIN and Universitas 
Negeri Jakarta. The symposium provides a forum for assessment 
experts and practitioners, educational professionals and 

academics to interact, exchange information and keep abreast of 
the leading developments and issues in language assessment in 

Indonesia and wider Asia. 
 
Following in the footsteps of the 1st National Symposium in 2018, 

the British Council Indonesia Foundation presents the 2nd National 
Symposium on English Language Assessment to be held in 

Jakarta on 20 - 21 March 2019. The focus is on the alignment of 
teaching and assessment in learning systems. The two-day event 
includes workshops, plenary sessions and panel discussions and 

smaller breakout group sessions.  

Call for Papers 

 

Key Dates 
 

Call-for-Papers 
Deadline: Sunday,         
24 February 2019 

Confirmation of 
Acceptance: Monday,     

4 March 2019 
 

Symposium: Thursday, 

21th March 2019: 
Learning for 
Assessment 
 

Pre-conference 
workshops: 

Wednesday, 20th March 
2019: Proficiency 
Standards and 

Frameworks in Action  
 

Academics, researchers, teachers and other educators are invited to submit presentation 
proposals that relate to the overall theme of Assessment for Learning and, in particular, 

to the following themes: 
 Developing teacher assessment literacy 

 Formative assessment for writing 
 Writing test items to promote learning 

 

In particular, we are interested in assessment-in-action papers that provide insight into 
classroom practice and the in-service development of teaching and testing skills in the 

Indonesian Higher Education context. 

Details 
Abstracts for intended presentations should be submitted using the form below to the 

email address: Jan.langeslag@britishcouncil.org.cn and 
Taufique.Hasan@britishcouncil.org.cn by midnight (Jakarta time) on Sunday, 24 

February 2019. Abstracts will be reviewed by a panel and presenters will be notified by 
midnight on Monday, 4 March 2019. 
Presentations will be limited to 20 minutes with 5 minutes for audience questions. 

The British Council plans to include quality papers in a symposium publication and on our 
website for those who are interested in writing up their presentations. 
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